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FCA Statement Regarding Dakkota Integrated Systems Investment in Detroit

July 9, 2019,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - We applaud Dakkota’s commitment to invest in a new manufacturing facility on

Detroit’s east side and to join FCA in putting Detroiters first. While this new facility will bring even more new jobs to

the area and strengthen our manufacturing footprint, we also believe that investments like this one will help build a

more vibrant community and provide stability for the future. We encourage others to take notice and join us in

investing in Detroit.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


